
 

 

Manor High School Transport 

Terms of use 

 
Advice for all Parents: 

• Remember that your child remains under your care until they are accepted for travel on the 

school bus with a valid pass and again immediately when they get off the bus at the end of the 

school day. 

• If you are concerned about your child’s sense of road safety, you should accompany them to 

the stop and wait until the bus arrives and then ensure that they are met when the bus 

returns from school. 

• Please make sure that you have discussed with your child what to do in the unlikely event that 

the bus does not arrive or if they fail to catch the bus for any reason. You need to have an 

alternative plan for travel. 

• Timings are estimated to allow for normal levels of traffic/delays.  

 

Terms of use:   

By purchasing a bus pass with Manor High School, you are agreeing to adhere to the following terms:  

 

• Students will not be allowed to board the bus service without a valid bus pass.  

• The bus is fitted with seat belts. We insist that students wear them and remain in their seats 

at all times for their own safety.  

• For safety reasons, there is no standing allowed on the bus whilst it is in motion. 

• The same standard of behaviour is expected on the bus as is required within school. 

• If a student’s behaviour falls below the expected level, we reserve the right to withdraw the 

bus pass and parents will be responsible for making alternative travel arrangements. A refund 

may be requested minus the two weeks’ notice period and the usage up to that point. 

• Parents will be liable for the cost of any repairs required due to damage caused to the bus by 

their child. 

• A minimum of two weeks’ notice is payable for all cancellations and/or suspended service. 

• No refunds or carry-overs will be given for days missed due to absence (including, but not 

limited to, pupil illness or if entry is refused due to non-adherence to safety requirements). 

 
 
 
 


